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SOURCES OF INFORMATION 
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SUMMARY 
 
     Synopsis of Bill 
 
House Memorial 89 requests the Department of Health (DOH) convene a group of diverse 
stakeholders with expertise in healthcare delivery, health coverage, and healthcare finance to 
develop an assessment of the value in creating an entity charged with reviewing healthcare costs 
across the state. The memorial would also request DOH to present its findings to the Legislative 
Health and Human Services Committee.   
 
FISCAL IMPLICATIONS  
 
There would likely be minimal costs related to the study but would likely fall within DOH’s 
normal duties.  
 
SIGNIFICANT ISSUES 
 
As stated in the memorial, healthcare costs are consuming a larger share of the state’s budget and 
there is no centralized entity responsible for studying statewide healthcare costs.  
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